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SPECIAL SERVICE CAMPAIGN K0B (Remedy Notice) 
 

Certain 2018 – 2019 Model Year Tacoma and Tundra  
Millimeter Wave Radar Sensor 

 
Model / Years Production Period Approximate Total Vehicles 

2018 – 2019 Tacoma Late June 2017 – Mid-December 2018 280,200 
2018 – 2019 Tundra Early August 2017 – Mid-December 2018 160,600 

 
Specific information for Region support is provided below. 
 
Condition 
The involved vehicles are equipped with a Pre-Collision System (PCS) that may automatically apply the brakes 
if the system detects a potential collision. Due to the mounting of one of the system’s sensors, it is possible 
for water to enter the sensor. This can lead to PCS deactivation or inadvertent brake activation resulting in 
limited deceleration for a short duration of time.  
 
Please refer to the Owner’s Manual for additional information regarding the PCS system operation.  
 
Dealer Notification 
The attached dealer letter will be sent to all Toyota dealers on March 28, 2019. 
 

Please reference the attached Dealer Letter for additional details. 
 
Please review this notification with your staff to assure that all relevant personnel have been briefed regarding 
this subject. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


